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Friday 12th May 2017 

Winter Menus Week 2 

All clubs will run this week 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a busy week at Sheering school with the Year 6 SATs (Standardised Assessment Tests), which meant some changes to our normal 
timetable. I would like to thank the rest of the school for being so supportive of our Year 6s and allowing them to have the space to do their best.  
It was lovely to have so much help from our Year 5s in helping to prepare for collective worship every morning and by being P lay Leaders. The 

older children have also been looking after Copeland class at lunchtimes now that they have joined us on the back field. 
During collective worship this week, when we were exploring the Christian value of Truthfulness, we had some very interesting discussions on 
issues such as ‘is it ever alright to tell a lie’ and ‘what is the difference between lying or keeping a secret’. This might be something that you could 

talk to your child(ren) about; see if they can remember the two stories that they have heard about telling the truth.  
 
Achievements from Home and School We had much to celebrate in assembly this morning;  

School: Well done the following children for achieving their Bronze Mathletics award; Joshua I, Izzy T, Ben, Isabella O, George, Sadie, Issy G, 
Ruby N, Tommy, Lucy Be, Ruby T, Hannah Fi, Charley, William Ma, Alfie C, Kenny, Siena G, Will Mu and Freddie S. Well done Roksana, Lottie 
and Imi for achieving their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations also go to Lewis for achieving his Gold Mathletics awards this week. The 

following children have all completed courses on Spellzone and received a special mention in assembly: Lewis, Scarlet T, Will Mu, Roksana, Jak, 
Jessica S, Lucy Ba, Kenny, Ryan, Freddie T, Spencer, Tilda, Charley, Amy, Tristan, Abbie, Ruby C, Alfie P, Charlie F, Nathan, Evie, Bobby and 
Oliver C. Alfie P has worked very hard to improve his handwriting and earned his Pen Licence last week.  

Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 

In the Happy Book this week; Orla thanked Charlotte, Tate and Francesca for playing with her; Siena G thanked Ruby R-W for helping her at 
lunchtime; Mrs Guinan, Mrs Ashbee, Mr Meade and Mrs Shoults wanted to thank Year 5 for being TERRIFIC this week; Mrs Guinan wanted to tell 
the Year 6s how proud she was of them; Mrs Hadley congratulated Year 4 on their wonderful behaviour, good listening and perseverance during 

swimming and I wanted to thank Mrs Brayson and Lewis for cooking the delicious breakfasts every day! 
 
Roll of Honour 

Our Learning Heroes this week:  Children who are enjoying practising new skills in PE. 
Copeland: Ruby has really been trying hard to learn new skills in her yoga sessions. 
Durrington: We have been practising throwing and catching in PE and Isla, Lola and Ruby T have been working really well together, helping each 

other to improve their skills. 
Fitzwalter: Gracie loves taking part in games and likes to improve her skills. Also she is always looking forward to PE lessons. 
Quickbury: We have just started learning how to play cricket and Ben is really good at this sport. 

Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 

This morning we sang the birthday song to three children; Charlie P is celebrating his 9th birthday today, Isla is going to be 6 years old on May 16th 
and Jack B will celebrate his 7th birthday next Friday.  
 

Learning Hero 
My Star of the Week is Sophie B for always working hard, making good progress with her writing and for her kind and caring nature. Well done 
Sophie; You are TERRIFIC! 

 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 
Kingswood Information Letter 

 
Diary Dates 

 Wednesday 17th May-Friday 19th May: Quickbury class Kingswood residential trip  

 Thursday 25th May: PTFA disco 

 Friday 26th May: Non-pupil day 

 Monday 29th May: Half term 

 Monday 5th June: Term begins 

 Wednesday 14th June: Class photographs 

 Friday 23rd June: Non-uniform day (donations for the Summer Fair) 

 Tuesday 27th June: Sports Day 

 Sunday 2nd July: Summer Fair 

 Thursday 6th July; Sports day reserve date. 

                            

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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